Translation D@h @k

Protfessor Hugo Theorell
Wenner-Gren Center
Sveavigen 166

Stockholm

Dear Hugo,

Reterring to today's telephone conversation I contirm hereby
as my opinion that the ore-deposit on which the Endako mine
is based, with the greatest probability continues northwest
of the drillings that were carried out under my supervision

‘in 1967. This means that the deposit should have an extension

into the area :of the Dis and Dat claims. Also I recommended
in my final report that drillings should be continued in

the northwest direction reaching out over the Dis and Dat
area. In the drilled area the ore was richest farthest
towards the west.

I also want to remind you that in February this year I
recommended a drilling program for the Bell claims but
apparently this program has not been carried out.

With kindest regards,
Sincerely,

Tryggve Eriksson



